The American Health Care Paradox Why Spending More Is Getting Us Less
Eventually, you will entirely discover a supplementary experience and ability by spending more cash. yet when? get you take on that you require to get those all needs
subsequently having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to understand even more
as regards the globe, experience, some places, gone history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your utterly own get older to do something reviewing habit. along with guides you could enjoy now is The American Health Care Paradox Why Spending More Is
Getting Us Less below.
can transform the way we understand a subject we often take for granted.
Paradigm Freeze Harvey Lazar 2013-10-24 Why has health care reform proved a
stumbling block for provincial governments across Canada? What efforts have been
made to improve a struggling system, and how have they succeeded or failed? In
Paradigm Freeze, experts in the field answer these fundamental questions by
examining and comparing six essential policy issues - regionalization, needs-based
funding, alternative payment plans, privatization, waiting lists, and prescription
drug coverage - in five provinces. Noting hundreds of recommendations from dozens
of reports commissioned by provincial governments over the last quarter century the great majority to little or no avail - the book focuses on careful diagnosis,
rather than unplanned treatment, of the problem. Paradigm Freeze is based on
thirty case studies of policy reform in Alberta, Saskatchewan, Ontario, Quebec,
and Newfoundland and Labrador. The contributors assess the nature and extent of
healthcare reform in Canada since the beginning of the 1990s. They account for the
generally limited extent of reform that has occurred, and identify the factors
associated with the relatively few cases of large reform. An insightful new
perspective on a problem that has plagued Canadian governments for decades,
Paradigm Freeze is an important addition to the field of health policy.
Contributors include John Church (University of Alberta), Michael Ducie (Alberta
Health and Wellness), Pierre-Gerlier Forest (Pierre Elliott Trudeau Foundation),
Stephen Tomblin (Memorial University), Jeff Braun Jackson (Ontario Professional
Firefighters Association, Burlington, ON), Marie-Pascale Pomey (Université de
Montréal), John N. Lavis (McMaster University), Harvey Lazar (Queen's University),
Elisabeth Martin (Université Laval),Tom McIntosh (University of Regina), Dianna
Pasic (McMaster University), Neale Smith (University of British Columbia), and
Michael G. Wilson (McMaster University).
Reinventing American Health Care Ezekiel Emanuel 2014-03-04 The definitive story
of American health care today—its causes, consequences, and confusions In March
2010, the Affordable Care Act was signed into law. It was the most extensive
reform of America’s health care system since at least the creation of Medicare in
1965, and maybe ever. The ACA was controversial and highly political, and the law
faced legal challenges reaching all the way to the Supreme Court; it even
precipitated a government shutdown. It was a signature piece of legislation for
President Obama’s first term, and also a ball and chain for his second. Ezekiel J.
Emanuel, a professor of medical ethics and health policy at the University of
Pennsylvania who also served as a special adviser to the White House on health
care reform, has written a brilliant diagnostic explanation of why health care in
America has become such a divisive social issue, how money and medicine have their
own—quite distinct—American story, and why reform has bedeviled presidents of the
left and right for more than one hundred years. Emanuel also explains exactly how
the ACA reforms are reshaping the health care system now. He forecasts the future,
identifying six mega trends in health that will determine the market for health
care to 2020 and beyond. His predictions are bold, provocative, and uniquely wellinformed. Health care—one of America’s largest employment sectors, with an economy
the size of the GDP of France—has never had a more comprehensive or authoritative
interpreter.
Which Country Has the World's Best Health Care? Ezekiel J. Emanuel 2020-06-16 The
preeminent doctor and bioethicist Ezekiel Emanuel is repeatedly asked one
question: Which country has the best healthcare? He set off to find an answer. The
US spends more than any other nation, nearly $4 trillion, on healthcare. Yet, for
all that expense, the US is not ranked #1 -- not even close. In Which Country Has
the World's Best Healthcare? Ezekiel Emanuel profiles eleven of the world's
healthcare systems in pursuit of the best or at least where excellence can be
found. Using a unique comparative structure, the book allows healthcare
professionals, patients, and policymakers alike to know which systems perform
well, and why, and which face endemic problems. From Taiwan to Germany, Australia
to Switzerland, the most inventive healthcare providers tackle a global set of
challenges -- in pursuit of the best healthcare in the world.
Investing in the Health and Well-Being of Young Adults National Research Council
2015-01-27 Young adulthood - ages approximately 18 to 26 - is a critical period of
development with long-lasting implications for a person's economic security,
health and well-being. Young adults are key contributors to the nation's workforce
and military services and, since many are parents, to the healthy development of
the next generation. Although 'millennials' have received attention in the popular
media in recent years, young adults are too rarely treated as a distinct
population in policy, programs, and research. Instead, they are often grouped with
adolescents or, more often, with all adults. Currently, the nation is experiencing
economic restructuring, widening inequality, a rapidly rising ratio of older
adults, and an increasingly diverse population. The possible transformative
effects of these features make focus on young adults especially important. A
systematic approach to understanding and responding to the unique circumstances
and needs of today's young adults can help to pave the way to a more productive
and equitable tomorrow for young adults in particular and our society at large.
Investing in The Health and Well-Being of Young Adults describes what is meant by
the term young adulthood, who young adults are, what they are doing, and what they
need. This study recommends actions that nonprofit programs and federal, state,
and local agencies can take to help young adults make a successful transition from
adolescence to adulthood. According to this report, young adults should be
considered as a separate group from adolescents and older adults. Investing in The
Health and Well-Being of Young Adults makes the case that increased efforts to
improve high school and college graduate rates and education and workforce
development systems that are more closely tied to high-demand economic sectors
will help this age group achieve greater opportunity and success. The report also
discusses the health status of young adults and makes recommendations to develop
evidence-based practices for young adults for medical and behavioral health,
including preventions. What happens during the young adult years has profound
implications for the rest of the life course, and the stability and progress of
society at large depends on how any cohort of young adults fares as a whole.
Investing in The Health and Well-Being of Young Adults will provide a roadmap to
improving outcomes for this age group as they transition from adolescence to
adulthood.
Health Systems in Transition Thomas Rice 2021-10-20 The book provides a thorough
review of the U.S. health care system, including its organization and financing,
care delivery, recent reforms, and an evaluation of the system's performance.
Uninsured in America, Updated Susan Sered 2006-10-16 Uninsured in America goes to
the heart of why more than forty million Americans are falling through the cracks
in the health care system, and what it means for society as a whole when so many
people suffer the consequences of inadequate medical care. Based on interviews
with 120 uninsured men and women and dozens of medical providers, policymakers,
and advocates from around the nation, this book takes a fresh look at one of the
most important social issues facing the United States today. A new afterword
updates the stories of many of the people who are so memorably presented here.
Shortell and Kaluzny's Healthcare Management: Organization Design and Behavior
Lawton Burns 2011-01-21 Completely updated to address the challenges faced by
modern health care organizations, the sixth edition of SHORTELL AND KALUZNY'S
HEALTH CARE MANAGEMENT: ORGANIZATION DESIGN AND BEHAVIOR offers a more global
perspective on how the United States and other countries address issues of health
and health care. Written by internationally recognized and respected experts in
the field, the new edition continues to bring a systemic understanding of
organizational principles, practices, and insight to the management of health
services organizations. Based on state-of-the-art organizational theory and
research, the text emphasizes application and challenges you to provide a solution
or a philosophical position. Coverage includes topics ranging from pay for
performance and information technology to ethics and medical tourism and expands

An American Sickness Elisabeth Rosenthal 2018-03-13 A New York Times
bestseller/Washington Post Notable Book of 2017/NPR Best Books of 2017/Wall Street
Journal Best Books of 2017 "This book will serve as the definitive guide to the
past and future of health care in America.”—Siddhartha Mukherjee, Pulitzer Prizewinning author of The Emperor of All Maladies and The Gene At a moment of drastic
political upheaval, An American Sickness is a shocking investigation into our
dysfunctional healthcare system - and offers practical solutions to its myriad
problems. In these troubled times, perhaps no institution has unraveled more
quickly and more completely than American medicine. In only a few decades, the
medical system has been overrun by organizations seeking to exploit for profit the
trust that vulnerable and sick Americans place in their healthcare. Our
politicians have proven themselves either unwilling or incapable of reining in the
increasingly outrageous costs faced by patients, and market-based solutions only
seem to funnel larger and larger sums of our money into the hands of corporations.
Impossibly high insurance premiums and inexplicably large bills have become facts
of life; fatalism has set in. Very quickly Americans have been made to accept
paying more for less. How did things get so bad so fast? Breaking down this
monolithic business into the individual industries—the hospitals, doctors,
insurance companies, and drug manufacturers—that together constitute our
healthcare system, Rosenthal exposes the recent evolution of American medicine as
never before. How did healthcare, the caring endeavor, become healthcare, the
highly profitable industry? Hospital systems, which are managed by business
executives, behave like predatory lenders, hounding patients and seizing their
homes. Research charities are in bed with big pharmaceutical companies, which
surreptitiously profit from the donations made by working people. Patients receive
bills in code, from entrepreneurial doctors they never even saw. The system is in
tatters, but we can fight back. Dr. Elisabeth Rosenthal doesn't just explain the
symptoms, she diagnoses and treats the disease itself. In clear and practical
terms, she spells out exactly how to decode medical doublespeak, avoid the
pitfalls of the pharmaceuticals racket, and get the care you and your family
deserve. She takes you inside the doctor-patient relationship and to hospital Csuites, explaining step-by-step the workings of a system badly lacking
transparency. This is about what we can do, as individual patients, both to
navigate the maze that is American healthcare and also to demand far-reaching
reform. An American Sickness is the frontline defense against a healthcare system
that no longer has our well-being at heart.
The Economic Consequences of Health Shocks Adam Wagstaff 2005
Essentials of Health Policy and Law Joel Bern Teitelbaum 2013 Given the prominent
role played by policy and law in the health of all Americans, the aim of this book
is to help readers understand the broad context of health policy and law. The
essential policy and legal issues impacting and flowing out of the health care and
public health systems, and the way health policies and laws are formulated. Think
of this textbook as an extended manual.introductory, concise, and
straightforward.to the seminal issues in U.S. health policy and law, and thus as a
jumping off point for discussion, reflection, research, and analysis.
The Power to Heal David Barton Smith 2016-07-01 In less than four months,
beginning with a staff of five, an obscure office buried deep within the federal
bureaucracy transformed the nation's hospitals from our most racially and
economically segregated institutions into our most integrated. These powerful
private institutions, which had for a half century selectively served people on
the basis of race and wealth, began equally caring for all on the basis of need.
The book draws the reader into the struggles of the unsung heroes of the
transformation, black medical leaders whose stubborn courage helped shape the
larger civil rights movement. They demanded an end to federal subsidization of
discrimination in the form of Medicare payments to hospitals that embraced the
"separate but equal" creed that shaped American life during the Jim Crow era.
Faced with this pressure, the Kennedy and Johnson Administrations tried to play a
cautious chess game, but that game led to perhaps the biggest gamble in the
history of domestic policy. Leaders secretly recruited volunteer federal employees
to serve as inspectors, and an invisible army of hospital workers and civil rights
activists to work as agents, making it impossible for hospitals to get Medicare
dollars with mere paper compliance. These triumphs did not come without
casualties, yet the story offers lessons and hope for realizing this
transformational dream.
The Healing of America T. R. Reid 2010-08-31 A New York Times Bestseller, with an
updated explanation of the 2010 Health Reform Bill "Important and powerful . . . a
rich tour of health care around the world." —Nicholas Kristof, The New York Times
Bringing to bear his talent for explaining complex issues in a clear, engaging
way, New York Times bestselling author T. R. Reid visits industrialized
democracies around the world--France, Britain, Germany, Japan, and beyond--to
provide a revelatory tour of successful, affordable universal health care systems.
Now updated with new statistics and a plain-English explanation of the 2010 health
care reform bill, The Healing of America is required reading for all those hoping
to understand the state of health care in our country, and around the world. T. R.
Reid's latest book, A Fine Mess: A Global Quest for a Simpler, Fairer, and More
Efficient Tax System, is also available from Penguin Press.
Healthy, Wealthy, and Fair James A. Morone 2005-03-10 In Healthy, Wealthy and
Fair, a distinguished group of health policy experts chart the stark disparities
in health and wealth in the United States. The authors explain how the inequities
arise, why they persist, and what makes them worse. Growing income inequality,
high poverty rates, andinadequate health care coverage: all three trends help
account for the U.S.'s health troubles. The corrosive effects of market ideology
and government stalemate, the contributors argue, have also proved a powerful
obstacle to effective and more egalitarian solutions. A clarion call for a
populist uprising to end the stalemate over health reform, Healthy, Wealthy, and
Fair outlines concrete policy proposals for reform--tapping bold new ideas as well
as incremental changes to existing programs. This important work will be
indispensable to all those who care aboutour people's health, inequality, and
American democracy.
Catastrophic Care David Goldhill 2013-01-08 A visionary investigation that will
change the way we think about health care: how and why it is failing, why
expanding coverage will actually make things worse, and how our health care can be
transformed into a transparent, affordable, successful system. In 2007, David
Goldhill’s father died from infections acquired in a hospital, one of more than
two hundred thousand avoidable deaths per year caused by medical error. The bill
was enormous—and Medicare paid it. These circumstances left Goldhill angry and
determined to understand how world-class technology and personnel could coexist
with such carelessness—and how a business that failed so miserably could be paid
in full. Catastrophic Care is the eye-opening result. Blending personal anecdotes
and extensive research, Goldhill presents us with cogent, biting analysis that
challenges the basic preconceptions that have shaped our thinking for decades.
Contrasting the Island of health care with the Mainland of our economy, he
demonstrates that high costs, excess medicine, terrible service, and medical error
are the inevitable consequences of our insurance-based system. He explains why
policy efforts to fix these problems have invariably produced perverse results,
and how the new Affordable Care Act is more likely to deepen than to solve these
issues. Goldhill steps outside the incremental and wonkish debates to question the
conventional wisdom blinding us to more fundamental issues. He proposes a
comprehensive new way, where the customer (the patient) is first—a system focused
on health and maintaining it, a system strong and vibrant enough for our future.
If you think health care is interesting only to institutes and politicians, think
again: Catastrophic Care is surprising, engaging, and brimming with insights born
of questions nobody has thought to ask. Above all it is a book of new ideas that
the-american-health-care-paradox-why-spending-more-is-getting-us-less
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upon a major theme of the fifth edition: health care leaders must effectively
design and manage health care organizations while simultaneously influencing and
adapting to changes in environmental context. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
The American Health Care Paradox Elizabeth Bradley 2013-11-05 Considers why U.S.
society is believed to be less healthy in spite of disproportionate spending on
health care, identifying a lack of social services, outdated care allocations, and
a resistance to government programs as the problem.
Healthy Competition Michael F. Cannon 2007 America's healthcare system is at a
crossroads, faced with rising costs, quality concerns, and a lack of patient
control. Some blame market forces. Yet many troubles can be traced directly to
pervasive government influence: entitlements, tax laws, and costly regulations.
Consumer choice and competition deliver higher quality and lower prices in other
areas of the economy. The authors conclude that removing restrictions can do the
same for health care.
Jonas and Kovner's Health Care Delivery in the United States 2014-05-14 How do we
understand and also assess the health care of America? Where is health care
provided? What are the characteristics of those institutions which provide it?
Over the short term, how are changes in health care provisions affecting the
health of the population, the cost of care, and access to care?. Health Care
Delivery in the United States, now in a thoroughly updated and revised 9th
edition, discusses these and other core issues in the field. Under the editorship
of Dr. Kovner and with the addition of Dr. James Knickman, Senior VP of
Evaluation, Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, leading thinkers and practitioners in
the field examine how medical knowledge creates new healthcare services. Emerging
and recurrent issues from wide perspectives of health policy and public health are
also discussed. With an easy to understand format and a focus on the major core
challenges of the delivery of health care, this is the textbook of choice for
course work in health care, the reference for administrators and policy makers,
and the standard for in-service training programs.;chapter
The American Health Care Paradox Elizabeth H. Bradley 2013-11-05 Foreword by
Harvey V. Fineberg, President of the Institute of Medicine For decades, experts
have puzzled over why the US spends more on health care but suffers poorer
outcomes than other industrialized nations. Now Elizabeth H. Bradley and Lauren A.
Taylor marshal extensive research, including a comparative study of health care
data from thirty countries, and get to the root of this paradox: We've left out of
our tally the most impactful expenditures countries make to improve the health of
their populations-investments in social services. In The American Health Care
Paradox, Bradley and Taylor illuminate how narrow definitions of "health care,"
archaic divisions in the distribution of health and social services, and our
allergy to government programs combine to create needless suffering in individual
lives, even as health care spending continues to soar. They show us how and why
the US health care "system" developed as it did; examine the constraints on, and
possibilities for, reform; and profile inspiring new initiatives from around the
world. Offering a unique and clarifying perspective on the problems the Affordable
Care Act won't solve, this book also points a new way forward.
Sick Jonathan Cohn 2007-04-10 The failure of America's medical system, as seen
through the stories of the people who engineered the current health care
revolution and those who have suffered from it. Every day, millions of Americans
find themselves struggling to find affordable medica
The Health Care Handbook Elisabeth Askin 2014 The 2nd edition of the best-selling
practical, neutral, and readable overview of the US health care system is now
available. This updated edition of the Health Care Handbook covers: New sections
on health IT, team-based care and health care quality, a clear summary of health
policy and the Affordable Care Act, inpatient & outpatient health care and
delivery systems, health insurance and the factors that make health care so
expensive, concise summaries of 32 different health professions , Medical devices,
pharmaceuticals, and the research world.. The Handbook is the one-stop guide to
the people, organizations and industries that make up the U.S. health care system
and major issues the system faces today. It is rigorously researched and
scrupulously unbiased yet written in a conversational and humorous tone that's a
pleasure to read and illuminates the convoluted health care system and its many
components. The Handbook is now used by hundreds of academic programs and health
care companies. Each section of the book includes an introduction to the key facts
and foundations that make the health care system work along with balanced analyses
of the major challenges and controversies within health care, including medical
errors, government regulation, medical malpractice, and much more. Suggested
readings are included for readers who wish to learn more about specific topics.
"The book succeeds in making sense of health care without opinion, bias, or dense
textbook language."
Measuring the Gains from Medical Research Kevin M. Murphy 2010-04-15 In 1998,
health expenditures in the United States accounted for 12.9% of national incomethe highest share of income devoted to health in the developed world. The United
States also spends more on medical research than any other country-in 2000, the
federal government dedicated $18.4 billion to it, compared with only $3.7 billion
for the entire European Union. In this book, leading health economists ask whether
we are getting our money's worth. From an economic perspective, they find, the
answer is a resounding "yes": in fact, considering the extraordinary value of
improvements to health, we may even be spending too little on medical research.
The evidence these papers present and the conclusions they reach are both
surprising and convincing: that growth in longevity since 1950 has been as
valuable as growth in all other forms of consumption combined; that medical
advances producing 10% reductions in mortality from cancer and heart disease alone
would add roughly $10 trillion-a year's GDP-to the national wealth; or that the
average new drug approved by the FDA yields benefits worth many times its cost of
development. The papers in this book are packed with these and many other
surprising revelations, their sophisticated analysis persuasively demonstrating
the massive economic benefits we can gain from investments in medical research.
For anyone concerned about the cost and the value of such research-from policy
makers to health care professionals and economists-this will be a landmark book.
The Economics of Health and Health Care Sherman Folland 2016-05-23 For courses in
Health Economics, U.S. Health Policy/Systems, or Public Health, taken by health
services students or practitioners, the text makes economic concepts the backbone
of its health care coverage. Folland, Goodman and Stano's book is the bestselling
Health Care Economics text that teaches through core economic themes, rather than
concepts unique to the health care economy. This edition contains revised and
updated data tables, where applicable. The advent of the Patient Protection and
Affordable Care Act (PPACA) in 2010 has also led to changes in many chapters ,
most notably in the organization and focus of Chapter 16.
Health Care Off the Books Danielle T. Raudenbush 2020-02-11 Millions of low-income
African Americans in the United States lack access to health care. How do they
treat their health care problems? In Health Care Off the Books, Danielle T.
Raudenbush provides an answer that challenges public perceptions and prior
scholarly work. Informed by three and a half years of fieldwork in a public
housing development, Raudenbush shows how residents who face obstacles to health
care gain access to pharmaceutical drugs, medical equipment, physician reference
manuals, and insurance cards by mobilizing social networks that include not only
their neighbors but also local physicians. However, membership in these social
networks is not universal, and some residents are forced to turn to a robust
street market to obtain medicine. For others, health problems simply go untreated.
Raudenbush reconceptualizes U.S. health care as a formal-informal hybrid system
and explains why many residents who do have access to health services also turn to
informal strategies to treat their health problems. While the practices described
in the book may at times be beneficial to people’s health, they also have the
potential to do serious harm. By understanding this hybrid system, we can evaluate
its effects and gain new insight into the sources of social and racial disparities
in health outcomes.
150 Years of ObamaCare Daniel E. Dawes 2018-03-30 Offering unparalleled and
complete insight into the efforts by the Obama administration, Congress, and
external stakeholders, 150 Years of ObamaCare illuminates one of the most
challenging legislative feats in the history of the United States.
Best Care at Lower Cost Institute of Medicine 2013-05-10 America's health care
system has become too complex and costly to continue business as usual. Best Care
at Lower Cost explains that inefficiencies, an overwhelming amount of data, and
other economic and quality barriers hinder progress in improving health and
threaten the nation's economic stability and global competitiveness. According to
the-american-health-care-paradox-why-spending-more-is-getting-us-less

this report, the knowledge and tools exist to put the health system on the right
course to achieve continuous improvement and better quality care at a lower cost.
The costs of the system's current inefficiency underscore the urgent need for a
systemwide transformation. About 30 percent of health spending in 2009--roughly
$750 billion--was wasted on unnecessary services, excessive administrative costs,
fraud, and other problems. Moreover, inefficiencies cause needless suffering. By
one estimate, roughly 75,000 deaths might have been averted in 2005 if every state
had delivered care at the quality level of the best performing state. This report
states that the way health care providers currently train, practice, and learn new
information cannot keep pace with the flood of research discoveries and
technological advances. About 75 million Americans have more than one chronic
condition, requiring coordination among multiple specialists and therapies, which
can increase the potential for miscommunication, misdiagnosis, potentially
conflicting interventions, and dangerous drug interactions. Best Care at Lower
Cost emphasizes that a better use of data is a critical element of a continuously
improving health system, such as mobile technologies and electronic health records
that offer significant potential to capture and share health data better. In order
for this to occur, the National Coordinator for Health Information Technology, IT
developers, and standard-setting organizations should ensure that these systems
are robust and interoperable. Clinicians and care organizations should fully adopt
these technologies, and patients should be encouraged to use tools, such as
personal health information portals, to actively engage in their care. This book
is a call to action that will guide health care providers; administrators;
caregivers; policy makers; health professionals; federal, state, and local
government agencies; private and public health organizations; and educational
institutions.
Health Status and Health Care Access of Farm and Rural Populations Carol Adaire
Jones 2009 Rural residents have higher rates of age-adjusted mortality,
disability, and chronic disease than their urban counterparts. Contributing
negatively to the health status of rural residents are their lower socioeconomic
status, higher incidence of both smoking and obesity, and lower levels of physical
activity. Contributing negatively to the health status of farmers are the high
risks from workplace hazards; contributing positively are farmers¿ higher
socioeconomic status, lower incidence of smoking, and more active lifestyle. Both
farm and rural populations experience lower access to health care along the
dimensions of affordability, proximity, and quality, compared with their non-farm
and urban counterparts. Charts and graphs.
The Democratic Wish James A. Morone 1998-01-01 This prize-winning book
reinterprets more than 200 years of American political history as the interplay
between the public’s dread of government power and its yearning for communal
democracy. James Morone argues that Americans will never solve their collective
problems as long as they instinctively fear all public power as a threat to
liberty. This revised edition includes a new final chapter about contemporary
populism, government bashing, and democratic wishes.Winner of the 1991 Gladys M.
Kammerer Award“The Democratic Wish merits the highest compliments one can accord a
public policy book. It spotlights a problem that can no longer be evaded. And it
makes you think.”-Alan Tonelson, New York Times Book Review“Morone writes with
flair and passion. The fact that he puts forth a provocative argument and provides
concise histories of labor, civil rights, and health care politics makes this book
especially useful for teaching American politics.”-R. Shep Melnick, Journal of
Interdisciplinary History“Morone’s contribution to our understanding of state
building . . . is substantial and profound.”-John S. Dryzek, American Political
Science Review“This stimulating reinterpretation of American political history
will interest both scholars concerned about the past and citizens concerned about
the future.”-Arthur Schlesinger, Jr.“This is a persuasive, illuminating study in
American political ideas and the disappointments of reform.”-Dean McSweeney,
American Politics Review.
Against Health Jonathan Metzl 2010-11-23 Looks at the cultural meanings of health,
exploring it's ideologies, arguing that obtaining health is difficult because of
cultural conventions, and offering ways to develop healthier options for one's
body.
The Social Impact of AIDS in the United States National Research Council
1993-02-01 Europe's "Black Death" contributed to the rise of nation states,
mercantile economies, and even the Reformation. Will the AIDS epidemic have
similar dramatic effects on the social and political landscape of the twenty-first
century? This readable volume looks at the impact of AIDS since its emergence and
suggests its effects in the next decade, when a million or more Americans will
likely die of the disease. The Social Impact of AIDS in the United States
addresses some of the most sensitive and controversial issues in the public debate
over AIDS. This landmark book explores how AIDS has affected fundamental policies
and practices in our major institutions, examining How America's major religious
organizations have dealt with sometimes conflicting values: the imperative of care
for the sick versus traditional views of homosexuality and drug use. Hotly debated
public health measures, such as HIV antibody testing and screening, tracing of
sexual contacts, and quarantine. The potential risk of HIV infection to and from
health care workers. How AIDS activists have brought about major change in the way
new drugs are brought to the marketplace. The impact of AIDS on community-based
organizations, from volunteers caring for individuals to the highly political ACTUP organization. Coping with HIV infection in prisons. Two case studies shed light
on HIV and the family relationship. One reports on some efforts to gain legal
recognition for nonmarital relationships, and the other examines foster care
programs for newborns with the HIV virus. A case study of New York City details
how selected institutions interact to give what may be a picture of AIDS in the
future. This clear and comprehensive presentation will be of interest to anyone
concerned about AIDS and its impact on the country: health professionals,
sociologists, psychologists, advocates for at-risk populations, and interested
individuals.
Dying of Health Care N F Hanna M D 2016-05-04 Today, the debate about our health
care system is raging, but it often seems too complex or politically-driven for
people to navigate. There has perhaps never been a better time to share with the
American public a book that explains the state of our health care in an honest,
comprehensive, and relatable way. Dying of Health Care, authored by a primary care
physician with nearly 40 years of experience practicing in the U.S. and U.K.,
provides an easy-to-understand examination of the American health care system's
major problems and potential solutions. Dr. Hanna explores the all-important
question facing us today: why are Americans paying much more per person for health
care than those in other developed nations, but getting much less in terms of
quality? Approaching this painful paradox through a clinician's eyes, Dr. Hanna
first makes a careful diagnosis and then prescribes an appropriate treatment to
heal our ailing system. He shares real-life examples of patients and provides
insights into the minds of doctors, including how their decisions influence the
costs and outcomes of treatments. Ultimately, Dr. Hanna exposes how the system
harms us - even sometimes kills us - both physically and financially, and he
offers innovative solutions that can work to create the quality, affordable system
we deserve.
Beyond Obamacare James S. House 2015-05-31 Health care spending in the United
States today is approaching 20 percent of GDP, yet levels of U.S. population
health have been declining for decades relative to other wealthy and even some
developing nations. How is it possible that the United States, which spends more
than any other nation on health care and insurance, now has a population markedly
less healthy than those of many other nations? Sociologist and public health
expert James S. House analyzes this paradoxical crisis, offering surprising new
explanations for how and why the United States has fallen into this trap. In
Beyond Obamacare, House shows that health care reforms, including the Affordable
Care Act, cannot resolve this crisis because they do not focus on the underlying
causes for the nation’s poor health outcomes, which are largely social, economic,
environmental, psychological, and behavioral. House demonstrates that the problems
of our broken health care and insurance system are interconnected with our large
and growing social disparities in education, income, and other conditions of life
and work, and calls for a complete reorientation of how we think about health. He
concludes that we need to move away from our misguided and almost exclusive focus
on biomedical determinants of health, and to place more emphasis on addressing
social, economic, and other inequalities. House’s review of the evidence suggests
that the landmark Affordable Care Act of 2010, and even universal access to health
care, are likely to yield only marginal improvements in population health or in
reducing health care expenditures. In order to rein in spending and improve
population health, we need to refocus health policy from the supply side—which
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makes more and presumably better health care available to more citizens—to the
demand side—which would improve population health though means other than health
care and insurance, thereby reducing need and spending for health care. House
shows how policies that provide expanded educational opportunities, more and
better jobs and income, reduced racial-ethnic discrimination and segregation, and
improved neighborhood quality enhance population health and quality of life as
well as help curb health spending. He recommends redirecting funds from
inefficient supply-side health care measures toward broader social initiatives
focused on education, income support, civil rights, housing and neighborhoods, and
other reforms, which can be paid for from savings in expenditures for health care
and insurance. A provocative reconceptualization of health in America, Beyond
Obamacare looks past partisan debates to show how cost-efficient and effective
health policies begin with more comprehensive social policy reforms.
Dying and Living in the Neighborhood Prabhjot Singh 2016-09-15 Every rising public
health leader, frontline clinician, and policymaker in the country should read
this book to better understand how they can contribute to a more integrated and
supportive healthcare system.
Pressed for Time Judy Wajcman 2016-07-11 In Pressed for Time, Judy Wajcman
explains why we immediately interpret our experiences with digital technology as
inexorably accelerating everyday life. She argues that we are not mere hostages to
communication devices, and the sense of always being rushed is the result of the
priorities and parameters we ourselves set rather than the machines that help us
set them."--Jacket.
The Social Transformation of American Medicine Paul Starr 1982 Examines the rise
of the doctor's control over the health-care system and discusses the threat of
new health-care conglomerates to the practitioners' dominance of the system
The Other America Michael Harrington 1997-08 Presents the original report on
poverty in America that led President Kennedy to initiate the federal poverty
program
Understanding Health Policy Thomas Bodenheimer 2020 "Understanding Health Policy:
A Clinical Approach is a book about health policy as well as individual patients
and caregivers and how they interact with each other and with the overall health
system."--Preface
Integrating Social Care into the Delivery of Health Care National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2020-01-30 Integrating Social Care into the
Delivery of Health Care: Moving Upstream to Improve the Nation's Health was
released in September 2019, before the World Health Organization declared COVID-19
a global pandemic in March 2020. Improving social conditions remains critical to
improving health outcomes, and integrating social care into health care delivery
is more relevant than ever in the context of the pandemic and increased strains
placed on the U.S. health care system. The report and its related products
ultimately aim to help improve health and health equity, during COVID-19 and
beyond. The consistent and compelling evidence on how social determinants shape
health has led to a growing recognition throughout the health care sector that
improving health and health equity is likely to depend â€" at least in part â€" on
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mitigating adverse social determinants. This recognition has been bolstered by a
shift in the health care sector towards value-based payment, which incentivizes
improved health outcomes for persons and populations rather than service delivery
alone. The combined result of these changes has been a growing emphasis on health
care systems addressing patients' social risk factors and social needs with the
aim of improving health outcomes. This may involve health care systems linking
individual patients with government and community social services, but important
questions need to be answered about when and how health care systems should
integrate social care into their practices and what kinds of infrastructure are
required to facilitate such activities. Integrating Social Care into the Delivery
of Health Care: Moving Upstream to Improve the Nation's Health examines the
potential for integrating services addressing social needs and the social
determinants of health into the delivery of health care to achieve better health
outcomes. This report assesses approaches to social care integration currently
being taken by health care providers and systems, and new or emerging approaches
and opportunities; current roles in such integration by different disciplines and
organizations, and new or emerging roles and types of providers; and current and
emerging efforts to design health care systems to improve the nation's health and
reduce health inequities.
Poverty and Life Expectancy James C. Riley 2005-07-18 A multidisciplinary study
that reconstructs Jamaica's rise from low to high life expectancy and explains how
that was achieved. Jamaica is one of the small number of countries that has
attained a life expectancy nearly matching that in richer countries, despite
having a much lower level of per capita income.
U.S. Health in International Perspective National Research Council 2013-04-12 The
United States is among the wealthiest nations in the world, but it is far from the
healthiest. Although life expectancy and survival rates in the United States have
improved dramatically over the past century, Americans live shorter lives and
experience more injuries and illnesses than people in other high-income countries.
The U.S. health disadvantage cannot be attributed solely to the adverse health
status of racial or ethnic minorities or poor people: even highly advantaged
Americans are in worse health than their counterparts in other, "peer" countries.
In light of the new and growing evidence about the U.S. health disadvantage, the
National Institutes of Health asked the National Research Council (NRC) and the
Institute of Medicine (IOM) to convene a panel of experts to study the issue. The
Panel on Understanding Cross-National Health Differences Among High-Income
Countries examined whether the U.S. health disadvantage exists across the life
span, considered potential explanations, and assessed the larger implications of
the findings. U.S. Health in International Perspective presents detailed evidence
on the issue, explores the possible explanations for the shorter and less healthy
lives of Americans than those of people in comparable countries, and recommends
actions by both government and nongovernment agencies and organizations to address
the U.S. health disadvantage.
The Long Fix Vivian Lee 2021-06-08 It may not be a quick fix, but this concrete
action plan for reform can create a less costly and healthier system for all.
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